
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Corporate Counsel References Fisher Phillips’ Insight on Labor
Department’s Proposed Overtime Rule
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Fisher Phillips’ insight, Labor Department’s Proposed Overtime Rule Could Raise Salary Floor to

$55k: Here Are 8 Ways Employers Can Prepare Now, was referenced in an article published by

Corporate Counsel, where they examined the DOL’s proposed overtime rule that could raise the

salary floor to $55k.

To read the article visit Corporate Counsel.
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